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CSL Therapy Organization: Bridging the Gaps in Surgical Care and Setting Standards in
Body Aesthetics Treatment

[Washington, DC., April 20, 2022] – CSL Therapy Organization announces its mission to
bridge the gaps in surgical care and establish quality standards of care for body
aesthetics treatment and education. With a commitment to providing comprehensive
resources to stakeholders in the body altering aesthetics industry, CSL Therapy is
poised to revolutionize postoperative care and elevate the standards of practice.

CSL Therapy is dedicated to addressing the pressing issues in surgical healthcare,
including the lack of standardized care protocols and outdated education for medical
professionals. By filling these gaps, CSL Therapy ensures that clients receive optimal
care before, during, and after surgery, leading to better outcomes and enhanced patient
satisfaction. We also address the need for current education for healthcare providers.

Our goal is to disseminate misinformation, and create a safe public health environment.
This includes moving from outdated practices and promoting care based on science,
research, and updating legislation to match the needs of clients and professionals.

Through its extensive resources, CSL Therapy offers accredited courses, regulatory
support, and educational materials to healthcare professionals, including surgeons,
nurses, estheticians, and massage therapists; as well as body contouring professionals
who don’t hail from medical foundations. The organization also provides advocacy and
support for legislative initiatives aimed at improving industry healthcare standards.

"By partnering with CSL Therapy, stakeholders in the body altering aesthetics industry
gain access to a wealth of resources designed to enhance patient care and professional
development," added Lisa Emauel, COO of CSL Therapy Organization. "From accredited
courses to regulatory support, we empower our partners to deliver the highest level of
care to their clients."

With its unwavering commitment to excellence and innovation, CSL Therapy is driving
positive change in the body aesthetics industry, one stakeholder at a time.

Exploring the Intersection of Body Altering Aesthetics and Allied Healthcare: A Comprehensive
Overview

Treatments, services, and techniques offered in the Body Altering Aesthetics industry

For more information about CSL Therapy Organization and its mission, or to discuss
partnership and collaboration opportunities, visit csltherapy.org or contact
welcome@csltherapy.org.
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